August 31, 2023

Dear Students and Parents,

We are so excited to begin a new school year as North High's deans.

Our vision is that the Dean of Students will fill many roles: teacher, mentor, student, leader, coach, and colleague. We have all spent quite a bit of time in each of those roles and hope to utilize our communication and problem solving skills to be thoughtful and effective deans who will work to provide a safe and caring educational setting for all students. As advocates for students and teachers alike, we look to grow connections and to facilitate communication.

Fostering and strengthening relationships between students, parents, teachers, and administrators, we want the deans to be viewed as positive resources for all members of our community. We look forward to working with all of North High to help shape the position into a valuable resource for everyone.

While our doors are always open and we encourage students to stop by and say hello, we can also be reached by email or phone.

#inthistogether #NorthHighstrong

Cathlene Behar cbehar@greatneck.k12.ny.us (516) 441-4704 Michael Calderaro mcalderaro@greatneck.k12.ny.us (516) 441-4705 Christopher Ceasar cceaser@greatneck.k12.ny.us (516) 441-4706